
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Council Meeting 

 

23 February 2017 
 

(Revisions shown in bold for information) 
 
Revised Recommendation: 
 
3.1 That the Council be recommended that the land adjacent to 4 Berry 

Head Road (known as Jubilee Gardens) remains in the Council’s 
ownership and is not disposed of, on the basis that there are existing 
covenants on this land to protect it and the Council has no plans to 
develop it. 

 
3.2 That the Council place a covenant on the land adjacent to 4 Berry 

Head Road, shown edged red on map number EM260 attached at 
Appendix 4 to the submitted report, protecting it from future 
development. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Proposer Mayor Oliver 
Seconder Councillor Thomas (D) 
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